
 

Cemetery Trustees Meeting 

November 14, 2020 

 
Meeting called to order at 1:17 pm. 

Members present: Connie St. Clair, Bill Tiffany 

Absent: Nathan St. Clair 

1. Invoice from Bigg Dawg Landscaping and Services LLC. for the removal of two trees at 

$150.00 each, equals $300.00 from the Hadley Cemetery at 57 Mount Dearborn Road. This was 

signed and given to Beth Rouse, Finance Administrator. Invoice dated 11/14/20. 

2. Talked to Beth Rouse, Finance Administrator about putting $10,000.00 into the 2021 Budget 

for stonewall and fence repair. 

3. There has been a burial for Mark Pierro in the Pine Grove Cemetery in October. 

4. There will be an upcoming burial in East Weare Cemetery on November 16, 2020. 

5. Connie will try to find the urn for Alan Cobb on Gove Road. 

6. Fencing behind she shed in East Weare Cemetery has been replaced. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:56 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

William F. Tiffany 

Recording Secretary 


